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Dr. Gregory Koons, Executive Director Schuylkill I.U. 29 

Alyssa Panzarella, PR & Marketing Communications Manager, Mrs. T’s  

2021 Schuylkill United Way Board of Directors Officers  

President – Mr. Joe Bessette  

       1st V.P.—Ms. Michele Atkinson         2nd V.P.— Mr. John Gleisner 

      Treasurer—Mrs. Naomi Ost             Asst. Treasurer—Mr. Dominic Sylvester  

        Secretary – Mrs. Kelly K. Malone 

*Ms. Michele Atkinson   

*Mr. Jack Bertolet, Jr.   

*Mr. Joe Bessette  

*Atty. Jim Bohorad  

*Mrs. Deidre Boris  

* Ms. Diane Boris 

* Ms. Chelsea P. Burlett 

* Mr. Chris Cohoon  

*Mr. John Gleisner  

*Ms. Doreen Hancock   

* Mr. Jared Imschweiler  

* Mr. Ed Johnson  

* Mr. Mike Joyce  

* Mr. Patrick Kane  

* Ms. Karen Kenderdine  

*Dr. Greg Koons 

*Mrs. Eileen Kuperavage  

*Mr. Charles Ladd IV  

* Ms. Wendy Lazo  

* Mr. John Matz  

* Mrs. Naomi Ost 

*Ms. Alyssa Panzarella 

* Mr. Ed Redding  

* Mr. Dave Rogers 

* Ms. Tina Rose  

* Dr. Andrew Smarkanic  

* Mr. Dominic Sylvester 

*Mr. Clint Warner  

* Ms. Heather Wehry  

*Mr. Jeff Wessner 

2021 

Board Members 

Welcome to our New Board Members! 

Ms. Kris Verba has retired from the board of directors as of December 31, 2020.   We wish her well 
and will greatly miss her as a board member and thank her for her years of service to the  
Schuylkill United Way. 

Thank you to our new and current Board Members! We value your dedication to the Schuylkill United Way!  





 

 

 

 

Mr. Mike Joyce  
 2022 

Assistant               
Campaign  

Chairperson 

Ms. Wendy Lazo,  
2022                  

Campaign 
Chairperson  

 

The Schuylkill United Way is very 

pleased to announce Ms. Wendy Lazo as 

the 2022 Campaign Chairperson and                  

Mr. Mike Joyce as the 2022 Assistant 

Campaign Chairperson.    

Ms. Wendy Lazo is President of St. Luke’s  

Hospital, Miners Campus and Mr. Mike 

Joyce is the Publisher of  

The Republican-Herald . We look forward 

to working with this  

amazing team of leaders this year.    

 

The 2022 Campaign will begin at the Campaign Kick Off Breakfast on  

Friday, September 10th starting at 8AM (location—TBD).  

Campaign materials will be distributed in August.  

During Campaign, the Schuylkill United Way makes presentations to companies and  

communities across Schuylkill County. Contact Kelly K. Malone, Executive Director, at  

570-622-6421 or via email maloneexdir@schuylkillunitedway.org for more information. 

2022 Campaign Goal is $1,210,000 

mailto:maloneexdir@schuylkillunitedway.org
mailto:maloneexdir@schuylkillunitedway.org








If you’d like to have a collection box at 

your business, please contact      

Christine at 570-622-6421                       

or via email                                

dircomrel@schuylkillunitedway.org 

July 1—July 31 

Collection of school supplies 

throughout the county. 

 



 

  

 

Thank you for sponsoring our1st Quarter Newsletter! 

            



We started a new program! 

Nurse’s Pantry 

Because of the generosity of so many in 

our community, we were able to expand 

our programs this year.   

 

The Schuylkill United Way is very excited 

to pilot a new program, called  

“Nurse’s Pantry” for the 2020-2021 school year.  

  

We recognize that for a child living in poverty, 

a lack of basic necessities is one of the top  

reasons for chronic absenteeism.  Families 

struggling financially may lack the ability to 

provide simple hygiene products and school 

approved attire, keeping  

children out of school for days. 

 

The Nurse’s Pantry will provide those items for 

children in need.  All elementary schools in the 

county currently have a stocked Nurse’s Pantry for 

this school year.  We are very excited to be able to 

help students be better equipped to  

succeed in school! 
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The Schuylkill United Way is an AmazonSmile participant.  Use this link for your     

Amazon purchases and Amazon will donate 0.5% of the purchase price to the   

Schuylkill United Way. 

Smile.amazon.com/ch/23-1999071 


